
New Fleet Garage Project Narrative (Plat) 
 

In June of 2022 the City purchased the building located at 1750 W 96th Street to use the land to build 
a new fleet maintenance garage. During early design it was apparent that the site would not be large 
enough to fit the new facility. The city owns 1800 W 96th St which is adjacent to the site of the new 
building. It is the intent of the City to combine these two properties as one parcel and build the new 
fleet maintenance on the joined site. At this time, only the plat to combine the parcels is being 
pursued. A separate application for the new building will come to DRC at a later date. 

 


